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The Department of Mathematics & Statistics conducted a “National 
Webinar on Mathematics & Statistics” on 24.06.2020. Webinars have 
become the order of the day to keep ourselves active and updated 
with various topics during these Covid-19 times. They are a great way 
to bring together a wide audience from different colleges and from 
different states on a single platform. In order to exchange thoughts 
and ideas, University College of Women under the able guidance and 
constant encouragement of our Principal has been conducting 
Webinars on various interesting topics.

We from the Department of Mathematics and Statistics conducted a 
Webinar to bring together the faculty & students of Mathematics 
and Statistics and Computer Science for an enlightening session from 
distinguished speakers. I am very happy that Prof. K. Satyanarayana 
Sir and Prof. V.V. Haragopal Sir have accepted our invitation at short 
notice and graced this Webinar. 

The participants had a great time listening to the speakers. 2 Prof. K. 
Satyanarayana Sir, Prof. Dept. of Maths, O.U. Spoke on “Large Prime 
Numbers and their applications”, Prof. V.V. Haragopal Sir, BITS Pilani 
Hyderabad Campus spoke on “The Concept of Regression and 
Multiple Regression with case studies”. 

All the participants had knowledgable time e-certificates were issued 
to participants and Youtube link of the lecture was shared.






